NCCA Policy on Practice Guidelines
The NCCA is a professional service organization representing our member doctors and the patients they serve. As part of our mission, the NCCA presents quality continuing education programs for Doctors of Chiropractic and their support personnel.  While these programs may include current best practices, including practice guidelines, the NCCA does not specifically subscribe to or endorse one guideline over another.  Instead, the NCCA recognizes and supports multiple guidelines that are taught in accredited chiropractic colleges.  Examples of such guidelines are the Croft guidelines, the CCGPP guidelines, and the Mercy guidelines.
 
In the event of a guideline discrepancy, the NCCA recommends that its members adhere to the practice guidelines published by the North Carolina Board of Chiropractic Examiners.
 
The NCCA also recognizes that each patient deserves a doctor’s best individual thinking, clinical assessment and treatment.  This may result in treatment recommendations that are outside of established guidelines.  In such cases, clinical documentation explaining the variance with established practice guidelines would be appropriate.
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